

May 9, 2016

Oasis Charter Middle School Attn: Mrs. Collins 3507 Oasis Blvd. Cape Coral FL 33914

Dear Mrs. Collins:

On behalf of the United Mitochondrial Disease Foundation, thank you for your generous donation of proceeds from your event "Change 4 Change" totaling \$637.71 which we received on May 2, 2016. We gratefully accept this contribution supporting the~

Green Carpet Million Dollar Mission In Honor of Gavin Lawrey

Each gift is vital to sustaining our mission of furthering mitochondrial disease research, and supporting patients and families. All who suffer with mitochondrial disease will benefit from your generosity.

Thank you again.

Pary Kelly -

Patrick Kelley

Chairman, UMDF Board of Trustees

The United Mitochondrial Disease Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the full extent of the law no goods or services were provided for this gift. Please retain this letter as a receipt for tax purposes.